

Mr and Mrs Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

27th March 2018

Dear Bim and Pardeep,

I am writing to express the sincere thanks of everyone at The Ehlers-Danlos Support UK for your donation of £25,000 which we received last week. As you know, we are a small charity and this is a very significant sum for us.

We have been going through some challenging times financially in the last six months and have had to make some changes as a result. We have also had to delay some small planned projects which are in high demand by our community (for example a pilot confidence-building workshop for 12-17 year olds). Your donation enables us to bring these forward.

We are already using your donation to try to attract additional income to match it. We have approached several corporate organisations and are waiting to hear the outcome from one which seems very promising.

Your donation has also given the staff team a boost. There is a new energy through the organisation and this is balancing the effects of the changes we have had to make to contain costs.

I will be in touch again soon to let you know more about how your donation has helped people with EDS.

Many thanks to you both again.

Kind regards,

Kay Julier

Managing Director